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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday  
Half-term holiday: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 
Otter Class lunch - Monday 12th June 
Sports Day: Friday 16th June Times TTBC 
Bumblebee Class Assembly: Monday 19th June 2:15pm 
Aspire Day (careers day for pupils): 21st June.  
Squirrel Class Assembly: Monday 26th June 2:15pm 
Otter Class Assembly: Monday 3rd July 2:15pm 
Badger Class Assembly: Monday 10th July 2:15pm 
Badger Class lunch- Monday 10th July 
EYFS new parents’ meeting: 10th July 2023, 2-3pm 
Science Fair: Friday 7th July  
Summer Fair: Friday 14th July 3:00-5:30pm 
Yr 6 Leavers service for Yr 6 parents: Friday 21st July 9:30am 
Last day of term: Wednesday 26th July  
Summer Holiday begins: Thursday 27th July.  
Autumn term starts: Monday 4th September. 
 
  
NEWS 

Attendance Reminders 

Our focus remains on ensuring that attendance improves for 
every child, so that our pupils have the best possible chances to 
achieve their age-related outcomes in all subjects. Please 
support your child in ensuring they are in school, on time, as 
many days as possible. 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Archie   

who will celebrate his birthday on the first week 
back after the holidays! We hope you enjoy your 

special day!  

 

 

Summer Fair!  

It is going to be a good one - Please 
join us and support our school!  

 Student Spotlight 

 
 

 

 

Head Awards - Congratulations to our award 
winners this week:  

 Bumblebees: Alfie & Leo 

Squirrels: Ivy-Mae & Lucas 

Otters: Niaz & Isabelle 

Badgers: Xavier & Theo 

Wow work!  

Alys in Otter class has completed this 
amazing model of a rainforest in her spare 
time at home this weekend. She made this 
from the resources she had available at 
home. Alys was not asked to do this but 
wanted to do some extra home learning 
based on our rainforest geography topic 
this term and what an amazing job she 
did 
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��������� Well done Alys for going 
above and beyond your learning 
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WORSHIP  
Our Value this term: Achieve If any children have 
any examples of their own achievements, or goals 
they are working towards, then please let us know! 
 
Our bible stories this term: The story of Nehimiah 
Our Hymns this term: One More step along the 
world I go, This little light of mine 
Our Secular stories this term: After the fall by Dan 
Santat 

A photograph of Hector 
in Squirrel class, from 
when he won the 
‘Chase me Charlie’, 
jumping 110cm on his 
pony Prince at Spring 
Bank Easter show. He 
also won best dressed 
in his Easter Bunny 
outfit! Well done Hector! 

 

REMINDERS & 
NOTICES 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week has been a scorcher! Thanks for remembering to bring in those hats and shades to keep the children safe in the 
sun. Fingers crossed that the sun stays out for your half-term holidays next week. 
 
On Thursday pupils in Badger Class went to The Civic Centre in Whitchurch to participate in the Trust Singing Festival. They 
proudly sang our school song ‘in front of children from several other schools beautifully, before singing ‘Rule the World’ 
jointly with the audience – we were all so proud of their impeccable behaviour and courage.  
 
We have had some fantastic homework shared with us this week. I want to create a display in school with children’s ‘Proud-
Pieces’. If you fancy doing a little extra together to boost your child’s learning, you can use your child’s curriculum planner to 
see what they are learning this term here: Squirrels, Otters, Badgers. Otters are learning about rivers- could you create a 
model of the water cycle? Squirrels are learning about hot and cold climates- could you create a fact-file on one of these? 
Badgers are learning about the Stone-Age. Could you visit local Soulton Long-barrow on the B5065 road to Wem to see 
their amazing stone monument inspired by Neolithic barrows built around 5,500 years ago? Be creative and please keep 
sharing your ideas and sending your photos in to us! You can email us on admin@til.mmat.co.uk  
 
Next term, our final term of the year, will fly by and we have it jam-packed with events and activities for the  
children. Class assemblies will continue, starting with Bumblebees on the Monday 19th June. These are  
fantastic opportunities for the children to show off their knowledge and for you to find out more about  
what they have learnt this term- please see dates below for your child’s class- we hope you can join us!  
 
Enjoy the bank holiday and see you on Monday 5th June! 

Click here to view what 
our pupils have been 
up to recently. 
 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/04/Squirrel-Class-planner-summer-2023.pdf
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/04/Otter-Class-Summer-term-planner-2023.pdf
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2023/04/Badger-Class-Curriulum-Planner-Summer-2023.pdf
mailto:admin@til.mmat.co.uk
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

